
Back in the fall of 1999 Keene and his team insulated my home in Romeo, 
MI.  Since then I have requested degree-day studies from my local gas 
company each year.  In the 99/00 heating season I realized a 26% reduction 
in consumption over the prior year.  There was no meaningful difference in 
heating demand, i.e. <1% difference in degree-days, between the two 
seasons.  In the 00/01 heating season, I observed a 14% increase in 
consumption against a 12% increase in degree-days…virtually flat.  If you’d 
like any further information regarding these results, don’t hesitate to contact 
me.   
 
 
Robert Hann 1-810-752-5589 
E-Mail:  Hanns@libcoop.net 


